
E. E. PERKINS 

207 W. BRIGHTON ROAD 

COLUMBUS 2, OHIO

Tferch 21, I963.

Mr. Eliot Porter

Dear Mr. Porter:
Mrs. Perkins and I wish to express to you our 

appreciation of your beautiful color photographs which 
are now displayed in the spacious lounge of the Ohio Union 
Building on the campus of the Ohio State University, here 
in Columbus.

What choice selections they are of out-of-doors 
scenes showing the wonders of Spring, Summer, Pall and 
Winter!

tte,and many others,enjoyed the results of your 
efforts so much and expect to view them often as we dine 
at the Ohio Union Terrace Room frequently.

We also wish to thank the Smithsonian Institution 
for making it possible to see your wonderful work.
We are also asking them to forward this letter to you.

Sincerely,


